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1992

Art Burgess had personally lent the Camp $2,065.00 to cover expenses while acting as Treasurer.
This was returned to him by the new Treasurer, Willis Ball, when funds were available from dues.

The roof on the Main Sleeping Cabin was re-shingled and
debris disposed of in May 1992 by Tim Inkster, Al Glover,
Dennis Pettit, Jim Steele, Glen Noble and Rob Haddow.

The 17 foot Coleman canoe had been stolen and an insurance claim was made. The insurance
company paid $300.00 for the loss on August 6th, 1992.

Work had begun to create better drainage around the boathouse to reduce the damage to the
supports caused during freezing & thawing. This large project would take a number of years and
gallons of sweat to complete.

Construction of the shower house was authorized and the work was
undertaken June of 1994.

The changes in the Board positions in 1991 worked out well. The load was spread out and all
went well. Communications between members has always been the most difficult thing but few
problems have been a direct result of this.

Al Glover donated a microwave oven to the Camp.
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